From: Admin, AEM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,
David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021 1:57:45 PM

You've received a new form based mail from

https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name :
Chih-Wu

Last Name :
Chang

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

As a resident of Carlsbad for more than 15 years, I am requesting the County Redistricting Commission to consider
Carlsbad to remain in District 5. We are common in many ways with the cities in North County, such as San
Marcos, Vista, Oceanside, and Escondido. These north county cities have many similarities around the environment,
such as the ocean, beaches, and open spaces. And we share a similar economic system, including jobs, schools,
transportation, housing, and healthcare. We need to ensure the county continues to work with SANDAG to improve
public transportation infrastructure. As urban cities face issues of the unhoused community, if we remain in District
5, we could address this issue jointly with the other recommended District 5 cities. Currently, coastal North County
cities are mashed with rural East County into a district that didn’t serve either community well.

Thank you.
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